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August 3,1981

' ,\

Office of Inspection and Enforcement [J[ ,

"Un y 3 IOOI A ~'_3Attention: Mr. Boyce H. Grier, Director c -

U. S. Nuclear Regulatory Commission 16 - Va. i
631 Park Avende 9' $QFog 9

O C

King of Prussia, PA 19406

Dear fir. Grier:

Re: Nine Mile Point Unit 2
Docket No. 50-410

.

As a result of an inspection perfomed by Mr. R. Feil of your staff during
the week of July 13, 1981, it has been detemined that you require additional
infomation to address I.E. Bulletin 79-04. Hiagara Mohawk will provide the
additional infomation by September 30, 1981.

Very truly yours,

HIAGARA MOHAWK POWER CORPORATION

a

ld K. e
Vice President

System Project Management
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Division of Reactor Construction Inspection
Washington, D. C. 20555'
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